
BLOOD DONATION CAMP 2022 

On 7th (Monday) and 9th (Wednesday) March 2022, NSS PUC Unit organised Blood 

Donation Camp in the college campus. Doctors and staff from Aizawl Civil Hospital, Aizawl 

arrived around 10:00 a.m and the donation started. A short function was held to inaugurate 

the Camp where the Principal gave a speech appreciating the volunteers for their continued 

efforts in donating their precious blood for people who are unknown to them. The Kick Off 

of the college Art Club and Sport Club was held in this function. The State NSS Officer Dr. 

Zirlianngura, who had graced this occasion, gave a short speech where he thanked the efforts 

and contribution of the volunteers and encouraged them to continue their valuable work for 

the service of others. He also donated blood on this day. A total of 76 units of blood – 61 

males and 15 females – were donated on 7th March. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

The second day of the Blood Donation Camp was held on 9th March 2022. A large number of 

volunteers turned up on this day and a total of 150 units of blood – 52 females and 98 males – 

were donated. NSS PUC Unit thanks the Principal for making all the necessary arrangements 

for the success of this Donation Camp; the Students Union for their hard work in mobilising 

the volunteers and making the effort to help out wherever they were needed. NSS PUC is 

grateful for the support of all the faculty and staff of the college. The programme would not 

have been successful without the presence and contribution of all the student volunteers who 

donated blood and to those who made the effort to go through the screening process but were 

unable to donate. A grand total of 226 units (67 females and 159 males) of blood were 

donated within these two days. 



 

 


